
 

Oz Fashions Uniform Shop 
16.10.18 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Please find below information regarding the new uniform purchasing procedures. 
We look forward to this new process for our school. 
 
Yours in education, 
 
Paul Devlin 
Principal 
 

As from 15th October (Week 1, Term 4) Corpus Christi Uniform Shop will be online. 
Orders will need to be placed on the ‘QKR’ app by MasterCard. Please follow all 
instructions on the attached flyer to download the app and set up your account. No phone 
orders or messages will be accepted! 

Delivery to the school will be every Wednesday during the school term free of 
charge and orders must be placed by 4pm Tuesday for delivery on Wednesday. 

Try on samples will be at the school for your convenience. Please try on the 
uniforms to ascertain the correct size before ordering to avoid disappointment and 
confusion.  These samples will be available on Monday and Wednesday mornings 
and afternoons between the hours of 8:30 to 9:00am and 3:05 to 3:30pm for Term 4 
2018. Please come to the school office with your child if you need to try uniforms 
on.  

Please choose carefully as we do not refund if you simply change your mind or make a 
wrong selection, however, we gladly exchange within 14 days. 

Returned merchandise MUST be in its original condition with all tags still attached and 
accompanied by proof of purchase otherwise the exchange will not be honoured. Any 
item that has been worn will not be able to be exchanged.  

Please email all exchanges to  elle@ozfashions.com.au 

Please note that Oz Fashions warehouse in Granville DOES NOT sell the Corpus 
Christi Uniform in store. 

If you have any enquiries please contact Elle  elle@ozfashions.com.au  or 0421 216 414 

 
 
 

 


